
From: Chen Yp
To: ClerkoftheBoard
Subject: Support Michelle
Date: Monday, February 5, 2024 9:19:36 PM

WARNING: If you believe this message may be malicious use the Phish Alert Button to
report it or forward the message to Email.Security@ventura.org.

I have confidence in Michelle, her office, and the elections process in Ventura County.

Dr. YongPing Chen, L.Ac., Ph. D.
President
APAPA-Pacific Coast Chapter
805.389.0333
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